
                   THE VIRGIN ISLANDS POLICE DEPARTMENT 
                                     “To Protect and Serve” 

       Office of the Commissioner 
 
 

AAF Justice Complex, 5400 Veterans Drive St. Thomas, 00802 * (340) 774-2211 

Administrative Services Building 45 Mars Hill, Frederiksted St. Croix, 00840 * (340) 778-2211 

 

www.vipd.vi.gov 

 

VIPD TRAFFIC ADVISORY - 050923-151 

For Immediate Media Distribution 
 

May 9, 2023  

 

Fort Christian Parking Lot Re-Open 
 

St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands - The Virgin Islands Police Department would like to 

inform the public that the Fort Christian Parking Lot has re-opened for parking. Parking in 

prohibited places will be enforced. Such as parking on the waterfront apron, parking on 

sidewalks, signs posted NO PARKING areas and timed parking. All vehicles parked on the 

apron will have to be removed. 

The VIPD urges motorists to park in proper parking areas. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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